
 

Social Media Policy 2023 

The Library encourages participation on all its social media platforms. However, we ask that 

users keep posts and comments appropriate for all audiences. 

 

The Library reserves the right to remove any content that is deemed, in its sole view, to be 

inappropriate in nature. This includes posts that contain: 

• Obscene content 

• Personal attacks, insults, or threatening language 

• Private or personal information, including phone numbers and addresses, or 

requests for personal information 

• Potentially libellous statements 

• Commercial, political, or religious messages unrelated to the Library or its social 

media posts 

The Library also reserves the right to ban or block users who violate this policy.  

 

The Library is not responsible for content posted by others on its social media platforms. 

Such user content is the opinion of the specific author and does not necessarily represent 

the opinions of the Library. 

 

The Library uses its social media platforms to share photographs of its events and activities. 

Attendees should notify Library staff if they do not wish to be photographed. 


